
RUKMINI DEVI Tel. No.: 27044711, 27047074 
e-mail: contact @rdpsrohini.edu.in 
Websi te : www.rdpsrohini.com PUBLIC sCHooL, ROHINI 

B-5. Sector-IV, Rohini 

Date: 18.08.2021

Circular No. RDPS/2021-22/57 
Subject: No Online Classes on account of Muharram on 20th August 2021 

Classes: PS to VIll 

Dear Parent(s) 

With reference to Office Memorandum No. 12/13/2016-JCA-2 dated 11.08.2021 of Government of India, 

Ministry of Personnel, Public Grievances and Pensions, Department of Personnel & Training, the holiday on 
account of Muharram has been changed from 19.08.2021 to 20.08.2021

Hence, there will be no online classes on Friday, 20h August. The CT-2 for classes Pre-School-IV scheduled for 
20.08.2021 will now be held on 21.08.2021 (Saturday) at 9.00 a.m. 

Regards 

Mrs. Anjana Gupta 
Headmistress

Rukmini Devi Public School 
Rohini, Delhi 
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